
HUNTER'S COVE 

NEWS & STORIES A HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITYTM 

ONE MISSION. ONE COMMUNITY.
™ 

Spring is Here & the Pool is Open! 

We hope that you enjoy the updated pool deck and new 

canopy at the picnic area and would like to remind you 

to carry your pool pass when you come out. 

Last Month's Events 

In March we partnered with NASK MWR and United Through 

Reading in order to bring you Wreck it Ralph movie night and 

it was a huge success! We are happy to announce that will be 

bringing back movie night in June and that Hunter's Cove will 

soon become a permanent United Through Reading Station! 

Call or come by the leasing office today for more information. 

Meet Our Team 

Magda 0'Grady- Community Director 
Dustin Coleman -Maintenance Director 
Jessica Silhavy- Leasing Specialist 

On-Site Office Hours 

Monday- Friday: 8am - 6pm 
Saturday: 10am - 4pm 

BIHUNT 
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HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Luis Vidal -Maintenance Technician 
Nate Garza - Maintenance Technician 
Rick LaDell -Maintenance Technician 

24-Hour Emergency
Maintenance

888-823-0703

Seasonal Tips 
As the summer months are quickly approaching, we want to 

remind you to be cognizant when you are outside using your 

barbecue grills. Charcoal and gas grills are designed for outdoor 

use only. 

However, the National Fire Protection Agency reports that more 

than one-quarter (27%) of home fires started by outdoor grills 

began in a courtyard, terrace or patio, and 29% started on an 

exterior balcony or open porch. It's important that you pay 

attention to where your BBQ grill and spent coals are placed and 

that it is far away from all structures and overhanging tree 

branches. 

For more tips on how to BBQ safely this summer, log 

onto https://ecs.page.link/DJ3v 

Maintenance Updates 
The pool is open for your enjoyment. Our new pool hours are 

Tuesday - Sunday from 9am - 8pm. 

• Stop by the office and ask for a new air filter. Changing your

filter regularly will help your AC run more efficiently and keep

you cool during the summer months.

Have You Seen Us Working Late? 
We have changed our Maintenance Technician schedules and 

extended our office hours for the summer. Maintenance will 

now be on site until 8 pm taking care of work orders and 

emergencies and the Leasing office will remain open through 

6pm in order to better serve you. 

Every Wednesday April S
Popcorn & Juice! First Friday Breakfast 

See next page for the calendar & more events! 

https://ecs.page.link/DJ3v



